Barrow School PTFA Newsletter – Sep 2017

All parents and guardians automatically become members of the PTFA when their child joins the school. Your support is vital to the success of fundraising events, whether its supporting a disco or baking a cake.  All money raised goes towards equipment or trips for the children. Getting involved is easy and you don’t have to commit vast amounts of your time.
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This term’s fundraisers are:
· Spook Fest on Fri 20th Oct 5-6.30pm Tickets £5
· Christmas Fayre on Fri 1st Dec 3-4.30pm
· Barrow School Calendar 2018 (sale date tba)
· Barrow School Eco Bag (sale date tba) 
· Sweet Shop Friday (more details to follow)


The next PTFA meeting will be our AGM on Thu 12th Oct at 2pm at school. All are welcome to attend. The current committee members are happy to continue in their posts but should anyone wish to join the committee they would be most welcome. 

Your support makes these events and additional resources possible. If you have any ideas please feel free to let us know.
Rachel Morrison and Rhian Birkett-Evans
(Chair and Secretary)

Please park considerately when dropping off or collecting from school. The yellow lines and zig-zags are there to protect our children.
